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Weekly Newsletter – October 15 2020 
 

Shalfleet C.E. Primary 
The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Shalfleet  

and Yarmouth is to educate children in an atmosphere of Christian 

love where all achieve the very best they can, now and throughout 

their lives. 

 http://fosay.co.uk                                Headteacher: Mrs. E Grainger 

                                               Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. G Westhorpe 

 

RESPECT ● DETERMINATION ● RELATIONSHIPS 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Oct 16 – Mufti Day 

Nov 25 – Parent Forum 
Meeting 

Nov 30 – Flu Clinic 

 

 

Letters Home 

 

Attendance Matters 
 

Our attendance is recorded in line with the Education Wel-
fare guidelines. 

 
Whole School Attendance to Date 96.47% 

 
Congratulations to Sky Class who achieved  

attendance last week of 100% 

Parent Forum 

As you may be aware the school have set up a Parents 
Forum group to help with communication within year 
groups.  This will hopefully provide parents with a contact 
for any queries, concerns or ideas for improvements that 
you may have. If you would like to join our parent forum, 
please express your interest by emailing the school office.  

office@yarmouthceprimary.co.uk 

 Genesis 8:22 

As long as the earth 
endures, seedtime & 
harvest, cold & heat, 
summer & winter, day & 
night, shall not cease 
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Important Information 

 

 

 

 

 

In the Community 

 Shoe Box Appeal – 
See this page for more 
information 

 LJR Football Coaching 
- Please see page 3 

 

 

Flu Clinic 

This year’s flu clinic will take place at school on the 30th of 
November. More information to follow. 

 

Shoe Box Appeal 

It’s that time of year again…..the shoe boxes have 
arrived! Unlike previous years, you will need to request a 
shoe box to fill from the school office 
(office@shalfleetceprimary.co.uk). This will then be sent 
home with your child. Information about what should be 
included will be sent home with the box. Boxes should be 
returned by 2nd November, please ensure the box is 
wrapped separately from the lid. 

Menu Changes 

After half term we will have the following menu changes. 

2nd Nov – Sausage roll & Wedges 

3rd Nov – BBQ chicken Pasta 

Individual School Photo’s 

All photo proofs have now been sent home. If you would 
like to purchase your child/children's photo, please return 
the request form by the morning of the 2nd of November. 
Many thanks. 
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